
 

   
 

Check Taxing District when paying for License Plates 
Make sure when you purchase your license plates, either new or renewal, 

that your taxing district is correct. The taxing district determines the amount 
of permissive tax assessed and the amount of tax Nimishillen Township 
receives from each license fee.  

These funds are used by the Township Road Department to plan, 
construct, maintain and repair the township maintained roads. 

A problem occurs when the taxing district is not the same as the 
homeowner’s mailing address. Some Nimishillen Township residents may 
have a North Canton or an East Canton mailing address. Others live in the 
Plain Local School District which can cause confusion. If you are unsure of 
your taxing district, ask the registrar to confirm your address and other 
information. 
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